
Unit 2, Railway Goods Yard,
Cross Hills, Keighley, BD20 7DS 

Tel: 01535 634449

We are 
here

*

Keighley School
of Motoring
Based in Sutton
Your local, friendly 
instructors Keith, Ritchie, 
Philip & Alan
www.keighleyschoolofmotoring.co.uk

637233 or 07776 308932

Exclusive Eventz
Helium Balloons

Event Co-ordination
Venue Decoration

Lighting & Equipment Hire
All @ Reasonable Prices

For Further Details Contact

(07841) 011890
Or (01535) 636639 

Sutton Hall and Lodge 
Nursing homes for the elderly

We provide exceptional general nursing care and 
specialist nursing care for individuals with dementia.

Call us on 0845 603 2552 for more information or visit 
our website www.orchardcarehomes.com

Cornmill Walk, off Sutton Lane, 
Sutton-in-Craven BD20 7AJ

GAS
MARK S

Plumbing, Heating
& Gas Service Engineers

Mark Atkins
Mobile: 07821 375 771

Mark Brown
Mobile: 07946 850 533

Tel: 01535 636916
gasmarks@blueyonder.co.uk

233966

I S S U E  8 4  M A R C H  2 0 1 0

 Visit the Sutton village website at www.sutton-in-craven.org.uk

Keighley School
of Motoring
Based in Sutton
Your local, friendly 
instructors Keith, Ritchie, 
Philip & Alan
www.keighleyschoolofmotoring.co.uk

637233 or 07776 308932

Exclusive Eventz
Helium Balloons

Event Co-ordination
Venue Decoration

Lighting & Equipment Hire
All @ Reasonable Prices

For Further Details Contact

(07841) 011890
Or (01535) 636639 

Aerobics Classes
Sutton Village Hall (Mondays)

6.30pm Bums and Tums
7.30pm Aerobics

Steeton Methodist Church Hall 
(Thursdays)

6.45pm Bums and Tums
7.45pm Aerobics

Just come along and join in.
Rachel Collins Instructor

Tel: 01535 652169

It is time again for me to write my Annual 
Chairman’s Report.

The past year has fl own by so quickly, it's yet 
again been an extremely busy year for the 
committee. A year with many situations to 
overcome in regards to being able to stage 
both the Funday and the Bonfi re Celebrations.

For the Funday we are grateful to Beck 
homes who came to our rescue and enabled 
us to site the rides on their land this year 
and to the Thompson family for their help in 
previous years. However there are no further 
areas for these rides to be sited, so we have 
had to look to the future and to enable a 
Funday to continue for everyone for years to 
come, we are pleased to say we are working 
closely with the Parish Council who've been a 
tremendous support to making it a possibility 
to site the full Funday in the Park. 

The Bonfi re and Fireworks Display was 
secured at the eleventh hour by the kindness 
of the Smith Family who came to our rescue 
when all other avenues had failed to comply 
with the Health and Safety requirements. 
The weather was another challenge and this 
led to us having to postpone the event for 
everyone‘s Safety for the following week, 
meaning a huge amount of work for the 
committee and the volunteers in getting the 
required infrastructure back in place. The 
event also made a tremendous loss and the 
committee has had to make the decision to 
stage it again next year where an entrance 
fee will have to be charged. This year alone 
the Village Committee‘s insurance premium 
has gone up by approximately £1200.00.

Alongside the Funday and the Bonfi re we 
also run in excess of 30 bars a year at the 

village hall. This year we have completed 
the refurbishment of the Bar Room to 
complement our new bar we had made last 
year. The refurbishments included installing 
air conditioning, new fl oor covering and 
panelling and decorating the whole room. 
Our thanks must go to Mr Sidney Harrison 
for all his hard work doing the decoration 
and donating his skills and time. The Bar is 
proving to be very popular and we are seeing 
an increase in bookings and are proud to 
work alongside the Hall Committee in making 
it a more and more popular Venue that Sutton 
can be proud of. When people think of the 
bar they think of the ‘bar staff’ - the word 
‘staff’ implies that the people working behind 
the bar and glass collecting get paid for 
their time - this is not the case - they are all 
volunteers who give there time for free ‘with 
a smile’ as part of the team.

The Committee party nights - the Valentine’s 
Party with the Mercury and May and Elvis 
Tributes and the New Year’s Eve Party with 
the Blues Brothers were all sell out crowds 
with an electric atmosphere and were 
enjoyed by all those who attended. 

Both my own thanks along with those on 
behalf of the committee has to go to Christine 
Young our Events Co-Ordinator who works so 
hard to stage these events and make them 
the tremendous success that they are.

I am also pleased to say that we have been 
out on numerous occasions doing our race 
nights enabling others to raise money for 
their causes. I am also pleased to say that 
the committee has taken the decision not to 
charge our usual race night fee for Sutton 
based charities if they organise a race night 

at Sutton Village Hall, therefore helping 
our village hall with a booking and local 
organisations to raise more money.

The Committee Christmas Lights looked 
stunning again around the village, 
complemented by the trees put up by the 
volunteers from the Kings Arms. This year the 
committee has started looking into extending 
the display where possible with more 
Christmas lights to brighten up our village 
over the winter nights.

I would also like to welcome on board our 
new newspaper deliverer - Jean Boreham 
who along with John Dickinson have done 
a fantastic job of delivering our village news 
to homes in Sutton. Jean took over from 
Michelle Apreda in December so on behalf 
of the committee I would like to extend our 
thanks for the tremendous job Michelle and 
her family did over the last couple of years.

On closing I would like to say I am both 
proud and honoured to be the chairman 
of such a committed and hardworking 
committee and group of volunteers who help 
whenever needed, volunteering tirelessly, 
committeed to our cause, I would say great 
ambassodors for Sutton.

I must say a big thankyou for the support 
from the offi cers, Garry our treasurer and 
newspaper editor - a sterling job he does, Val 
our most effi cient secretary, Jackie my vice-
chair - who is always there for me, Christine 
who works tirelessly as bar manager and 
events co-ordinator. 

To Bob doing whatever it takes and James 
who puts the fun into all the events we do.

I hope we can continue to do our best over 
the forthcoming year for our fantastic village 
and would like to again thank all the villagers 
who support us.

David Harrison-Young
Chairman
Sutton Village Committee

SUTTON VILLAGE COMMITTEE
CHAIRMAN’S REPORT 2009-2010



Pretty GardensPretty Gardens
All aspects of gardening

No job too small
Angela Pickard

5 Oaklands
West Lane

Sutton-in-Craven
BD20 7NR

Tel: 01535 637904
Mob: 07799 646072

AIRE VALLEY
Glass

Manufacturers
of quality made
to measure
PVCu windows,
doors and
conservatories

PERSONAL,
FRIENDLY & MORE 
IMPORTANTLY AN 
HONEST SERVICE 
ASSURED

FOR A FREE
    COMPETITIVE
       QUOTE PHONE:

01535 634788 or 632690
Fax: 01535 636775
or visit our showroom

BRIDGE ROAD,
SUTTON-IN-CRAVEN, KEIGHLEY

J. BOOKER
ROOFING CONTRACTOR
Slating • Tiling • Built-up Felt 

Roofing • Also VELUX Windows

Tel: 01535 637063
Mobile: 07774 223891

A. Spark
E L E C T R I C A L

I N S T A L L A T I O N

24 WALKER CLOSE
GLUSBURN • BD20 8PW

TELEPHONE: 01535 635212
MOBILE: 07976 238129

Bob & Chris Young
Estimates without obligation

WEST LANE GARAGE
ICI APPROVED BODY SHOP

RE-SPRAYING • ACCIDENT REPAIRS
PROMPT SERVICE

WEST LANE
SUTTON-IN-CRAVEN, KEIGHLEY

Tel: Cross Hills 636906
Mobile: 07879 492752

NEED A
PLUMBER ???

“No Job Too Small”

Bathroom Specialist
For a Reliable & Friendly 

Service Call Jason on
01535 636380 or

07944 959460

SUTTON PHARMACYSUTTON PHARMACY
47 Main Street,

Sutton-in-Craven
• Healthcare Advice
• FREE Prescription,

Collection & Delivery Service

Tel :  01535 633126
SUPPORT YOUR LOCAL 

INDEPENDENT PHARMACY 

Sutton Village Hall

Sunday 21st March
Sunday 25th April
Sunday 16th May
Sunday 13th June

Doors open 8.00am for Sellers • Tables cost £6.00 each
To book a table please call Garry on (01535) 637160

DOORS OPEN:
9.00am till 12noon

Entry 20p each
Refreshments served

Please visit
www.mewiessolicitors.co.uk 

for a list of our services

T: 01756 799000

Sutton Amateur Operatic & Dramatic Society Present
65th Anniversary year of the end of World War II
14th April - 17th April 2010 at the Village Hall, Main Street, Sutton-in-Craven.

The story of the Parker family & friends in 
wartime Britain. Love and laughter, some tears 
and sadness plus 35 classic songs from the era.
Produced by arrangement with Capricorn Productions. Written 
by Roy Sault. Original Musical arrangements by Sylvia Roberts. 
Tickets available from the Box Offi ce 
01535 632289. Adults £7.50.
Concessions £6.50 (includes supper)

Queen Party Night

Offi cers of Sutton Village Committee
LIFE PRESIDENT Roy Wilkinson

OFFICERS
Chairman David Harrison-Young 35 Hazel Grove Road Tel 07841 011890
Vice-Chairman Jacky Dickinson 11 Rowan Garth Tel 633008
Treasurer Garry Petersen 22 High Street Tel 637160
Secretary Val Wolff 35 Ash Grove Tel 630617
News Editor Garry Petersen 22 High Street Tel 637160
Events Co-ordinator Christine Young 35 Hazel Grove Road Tel 636639
Bar Manager Christine Young 35 Hazel Grove Road Tel 636639

Sutton Funday Sunday 20th June 2010
If you would like to perform in the arena, hire a pitch or enter the procession Enquires 
can be made to our Events Co-ordinator - Christine Young on (01535) 636639 Further 
Details of Funday will be in June’s Newsletter.

Sutton Village Committee - Events
SUNDAY 20th JUNE 2010 - Funday

SATURDAY 23rd OCTOBER 2010 - Meatloaf Party Night
SUNDAY 7th NOVEMBER 2010 - Bonfi re & Fireworks Display
FRIDAY 31st DECEMBER 2010 - New Year's Eve Party Night

SATURDAY 12th FEBRUARY 2011 - Robbie Party Night

Sutton Village Committee are proud to have 
presented another sell out party night with 
the fantastic Mercury & May, a top tribute to 
Queen, and music by David’s Discos. The hall 
had a Valentine’s theme, the atmosphere was 
electric, as one attendee said ‘the place rocked!’ 
it certainly was a night to remember.
A big special thankyou has to be said to the 
committee members and to the fantastic team 
of volunteers whom without, the success of 
these events would not be possible. All the 
help given in setting up, working the function, 
clearing up, providing the raffl e prizes, obtaining and collecting the food for the party 
platters, we do appreciate all the support given. So much so we are looking to stage 
another night with Queen in the future.
Christine Young - Events Co-Ordinator - Sutton Village Committee



R. MULLOY
COKE & COAL 
MERCHANT

also

NEW LAITHE 
GARAGE

Main Street
Sutton-in-Craven

Tel: Cross Hills
633135

S E R V I C I N G
M . O . T . s

R E P A I R S

FOR HIRE

for availability and 
pricing please call 

01535 637160

Andrew Preston
 Painter & Decorator

   ■ Interior
     & Exterior
   ■ Free
     Estimates

T: 01535 637678
M: 07866 536845

E: painterpreston@hotmail.co.uk

Mark Greenwood
Joiner & Building Contractor
Tel: 01535 637668

All types of Joinery &
Building work undertaken 

PCR
Property Care & Repair 

11 Hazel Grove Road, Sutton-in-Craven, 
North Yorkshire, BD20 7QT.

Email: mark.greenwood3@tiscali.co.uk

Small Building Projects, 
Alterations, Repairs and 

Garden Landscaping

       Hairdressers
             Cross Hills

01535 633612

Gillians

Specialising in

• Shampoo & Sets
• Full head tints

• A range of perms
• All at reasonable rates

• Wash, cut & blow dry
• Highlights

• All styles of cutting

phone now for your appointment 

AW School
of Dance

Ballroom and Latin 
American Classes 

 Sutton Village Hall
Classes for Children from age 3 to 18 – Ballroom, 

Latin and more! Adult classes also available –
everyone welcome. Please call for details. Bring along 

this advert for your free first class Private tuition 
available – wedding dances a speciality

For further details, please call Andrea 
(IDTA Member) on 07919 820375

Kay Jay Print Limited
Brigg Mount, Park Road
Cross Hills, Nr Keighley
West Yorkshire, BD20 8AB

Telephone 01535 632921
Fax 01535 636155
www.kjprint.co.uk

email info@kjprint.co.uk

Kay Jay Pr in t

c o r p o r a t e  &
p r o m o t i o n a l
c o l o u r p r i n t

Editors Thank You
At the start of another new year, I would like 
to offer my thanks to the many businesses 
who advertise on these pages, those that 
advertised last year and years gone by, and 
those that are advertising this year. Without 
these businesses Sutton would possibly not 
have a quarterly newsletter, delivered through 
every door in Sutton. A colourful publication 

offering news and updates from a variety of 
organisations in the village.
If any of our readers needs the services of 
these businesses, it would be great if you 
called them to fi nd out what they can do for 
you, to help you with your needs, please also 
mention to them the newsletter.
Many thanks to our advertisers, and our 
delivery people.
Garry Petersen

South Craven Elderly 
Initiative Group
At our AGM on the 8th Feb 2010, we will 
be able to report another successful year. 
We have held two information events (Road 
Shows) which were extremely well attended 
and provided advice and help on a variety 
of subjects, with experts in their fi elds able 
to offer their help. Our next event will be on 

the 14th April at St Peters Church, Cross Hills. 
We will have free refreshments, and a free 
raffl e, transport will be available. If you have 
a subject which you would like us to include, 
please let us know.
New members are always welcome. We 
meet on the 2nd Monday of the month at 
the Senior Citizens Rest Centre, North Street, 
Sutton in Craven at 10am. Please join us, 
or to fi nd out more about what we do, ring 
01535 632083 or 634097.

PARISH COUNCIL NEWS
* On the 12th April the Annual Parish Meeting 
will be held in the North Street Centre. This 
is not a Council Meeting. It is a meeting of 
the parish electors and could involve local 
organisations and groups.  The Chairman of 
the Council calls the Annual Parish Meeting, 
and if present, will chair it. This is an occasion 
where a summary of the Council’s activities 
during the year are given. There is an 
opportunity for questions and general feed-
back and suggestions are welcome. 
If any local organisations or groups would 
like to give a report at the Annual Parish 
Meeting please contact the clerk before 31st 
March 2010.

* The Annual Parish meeting is followed by an 
Ordinary Council Meeting. The Parish Council 
meetings are held in the North Street Centre 
on the First Monday of every month (unless it 
falls on a Bank Holiday when it is the second). 
Each meeting commences at 6.45 pm.  

* The Annual Meeting of the Council (AGM) 
will be held on the 10th May 2010. This is 

where elected members of the Council elect 
a chairman and vice-chairman, and appoint 
committee members and representatives to 
other bodies.

* The Jubilee Pavilion Tearoom will be 
opening seven days a week at 12 noon from 
the 22nd March until November 2010 when 
it will resume to its winter opening hours.

* The scheme for sponsoring fl ower gardens 
in the park is still up and running. Any 
private individuals or businesses interested 
in sponsoring a plot can contact the clerk for 
details.

* The Council’s website is up and running 
and provides details of the Parish Council’s 
minutes, news, policies and more.
www.suttonincravenpc.co.uk
* Sutton-in-Craven Parish Council would like 
to take this opportunity to thank the Clerk, 
Park Keeper and Pavilion Staff for all their 
hard work and the work of local groups and 
organisations who help make Sutton-in-
Craven a Village to be proud off. 

The clerk can be contacted on 01535 633972

Sutton Village Committee Present 
 

With David’s Discos Saturday 23rd October 2010
Tickets @ £17.50 including Party Food Platters - Tickets 
Are On Sale Now - First Come Basis - So Don’t Miss Out! 
Any Enquiries please contact Christine Young, Events Co-ordinator on (01535) 636639

P&J Narey
Of Silsden

Removers of all scrap metals, e.g. 
washers, Dryers, radiators, boilers 

etc. Best cash prices paid for all 
non-ferrous metals and scrap cars

Tel 01535 658263
075191 81860/07796 356607

Pete or Julie

Thursday Tea Dances
Tea dances are held on a Thursday afternoon 
in the Village Hall from 1.45pm - 3.45pm. 
Admission is £2.00 for sequence dancing, tea, 
biscuits and a raffl e. The dances are run by 
volunteers and all profi cts go to St. Thomas’ 
Church. Everyone is welcome.



Getting Married? 
Looking for a venue?

Look no further, Sutton Village Hall 
offers everything you will need for 
your wedding venue. Contact Garry 
on 01535 637160 to answer your 
questions.

Emmott 
& Bradley

R. Clark - 01535 652918
A. Bowness - 01535 633488

Emmott 
& Bradley

   David Brook
Funeral Service

Chapel of Rest,
Keighley Road, Cowling

For personal 24 hour service

contact:

R. Clark - 01535 652918
A. Bowness - 01535 633488

Serving the South Craven villages for 
over 35 years

NAFD Prepayment scheme available

Sutton Playgroup
South Craven Baptist Church

Hall, Holme Lane
Sessions; Mon, Wed, Thurs,

Fri, 9.00 am - 11.30 am
Fri, extended to 1.00 pm for

Pre-Schoolers only
All 3 & 4 year olds eligible for
Four FREE sessions per week

Successfully OFSTED inspected

Phone Rachel for further details 
635490 or feel free to call in and see us

David’s Discos
Wide variety of music - 50’s to Modern Chart, 
Reasonable Rates, Full Sound-to-Light Show, 
Bubble, Mini Foam, Low Fog and Haze Effects

Full Public Liability Insurance and P.A.T. Tested

Full Karaoke Package available!
For all occasions - 
Weddings, Birthdays, 
Celebrations and 
Kids’ Parties!

Tel 01535 636639
Mobile 07841 011890

PUBLISHED BY SUTTON VILLAGE COMMITTEE & PRINTED BY KAY JAY PRINT Ltd, CROSS HILLS  Tel: 01535 632921

Cross Hills FC
At the time of penning this report, ie Feb 
there is not much to say on the playing side, 
owing to the fact that we are fi elding only 
one side, coupled with the extreme winter 
conditions, games played at Sutton Fields 
have been very scarce.
As a club we are determined to see out the 
rest of the season as successfully as possible. 
Big decisions have been made as to the 
direction in which the club is going to go in 
the future, and with help of all of the players 
and the determination of a very hard working 
committee these will come to fruition for the 
start of the next season.
On the social side a “Race Night” is being 
planned to take place at the Black Bull, in the 
near future, a fi xed date not yet determined, 

so look out for posters. If you fancy a good 
night out come along.
This just leaves me to say a big thank-you to 
our hosts, Les and Sue at the “Bull” for their 
generosity and hospitality to the club, we do 
appreciate it.
To complete this report I would just like to 
bring you up to date with the tea bag, which 
was so kindly donated to the club by one of 
our big hearted supporters. Owing to the few 
home games being played there is still plenty 
of fl avour in it and I can see it lasting to 
the end of this season. As the host with the 
most in the kitchen on match days I would 
appreciate some feedback from our loyal 
supporters and no swearing please.
All the best
Barrie Pearce

Retired Men’s Forum
Very soon another year of the men’s forum 
will have passed, the Annual General 
Meeting will be held on Tuesday 6th April. 
With this done we can start to look forward 
to our summer events.
Our excursions this year are as follows:
Thursday 3rd June to Lincoln, returning via 
the Humber Bridge.
Thursday 14th October to Richmond 
& Ripon with fi sh and chips dinner at 
Murgatroyds.

A meeting of the forum will take place 
on the 1st Tuesday of each month at the 
Baptist Church Hall at 0930am. These are 
get together meetings. Only exception - No 
meeting in August.
The forum walking group will continue to 
function through the summer, with walks to 
many varied destinations. Shared Transport 
available. For information on the Forum 
please ring Eric Ainsworth on 01535 630266.
Eric Ainsworth

Sutton-in-Craven 
Cricket Club
At the cricket club AGM, Simon Doane was 
elected as 1st team captain for 2010 with Paul 
Williams remaining as 2nd team captain.
Winter practice is taking place on Sunday 
mornings at 11.00am at South Craven School. 
Old and new players are most welcome.
This year the 1st team will play in the 
Craven League Division 2 and following their 
promotion in 2009 the 2nd team will play in 
Division 4.
The season starts on Saturday 17th April.
We are again running junior sides at the 
Under 13, 15 and 17 age groups. We will be 
advertising the junior registration and practice 
evenings in the village in March/April. 

During April the club is once again taking 
part in the Nat West Cricket Force Day. This 
is an event where clubs across the country 
co-ordinate activities for club members and 
volunteers to prepare their grounds before the 
season commences. During the past 2 years 
we have been extremely grateful to receive 
the support of tradesmen in the village to 
build a new scorebox and replace the roof 
on our changing rooms. Last year we dealt 
with a ‘stone sump’ (an old Well for collecting 
water) which had suddenly opened up on the 
outfi eld. 
The club website is undergoing an update 
before the season starts and all the latest 
news, fi xtures and scores for both senior and 
junior teams can be found on the site: 
sutton-in-craven-cricketclub.co.uk
Stuart Robinson - Chairman

Roofing Contractor
          Free quotes

Insurance work also undertaken
Trading as a roofer in the area for 

the last 28 years
Tel: 01535 635100

Mobile: 07977 238971

St Thomas’ Church
Sutton in Craven
Services for Lent and Easter
Sunday 14th March
10.30am Mothering Sunday Service
Sunday 28th March
10.30am Palm Sunday Service
Meet at South Craven Baptist Church for 
procession to St Thomas Church with Donkey 
and palm branches
Good Friday: 2nd April
10.00am Silent walk with cross to St Peters 
Crosshills
10.00am Childrens Good Friday workshop 
Morning in Church
Easter Day: 4th April
8.30 am Holy Communion
10.30am Parish Communion

Proprietor: S. Davey

City & Guilds 2391 Inspection Testing & 
Certifi cation Part P Registered

          Tel/Fax: 01535 631774
          Mobile: 07831 095417

Affordable 
Holiday Bungalow
Sleeps 2/4 people, 
plus small children. 

Pool, private patio, sun roof. Close 
to beach and all amenities. 
Sky TV, BBC, ITV etc. 

Deals from £225.00 pw

Gary: 01535 633318

Elite
Secretarial Services

Effi cient Secretarial and PA
support for small to medium 
businesses in the Aire Valley.
Elite offers one to one, high

quality business support for all
your admin needs. Hourly rates, 

with no costly agency fees.
For a free consultation please contact

07554 322562 or email:
eliteservices247@yahoo.co.uk

Sutton Village Committee’s

Valentine's Special
Party Night

With Tony Lewis and his tribute to
Robbie Williams! 

back by popular demand!

Saturday 12th February 2011
All enquiries to Christine Young

Event Co-ordinator
(01535) 636639 

SUPPORT MACMILLAN 
WITH THE  

‘SUPPORT’ 

 JEWELLERY COLLECTION 

DESIGNED EXCLUSIVELY FOR MACMILLAN 

For every item from the Support Collection sold, £10 (including VAT) 
will be donated to Macmillan Cancer Support. (Prices from £25). 

(Charity Registration number (Charity Registered in England & Wales (261017) and in Scotland (SC039907))

The collection  

Pendant

Earrings 

Lapel Pin 

Cufflinks 
All handmade in Sterling Silver

Available from  

www.nbjewellery.com

07973 670635 

 


